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AMWC POSTPONEMENT TO 5, 6 AND 7 NOVEMBER 2020

Monte-Carlo, 4 March 2020

Dear AMWC congress participant,

AMWC is proud to serve the international Aesthetic and Anti-ageing medicine community
and to help our customers share knowledge, connect and do business.

We have very much been looking forward to hosting you at the 18" edition of the Aesthetic
and Anti-Aging World Congress (AMWC) in Monaco in next month.

However, over the last few weeks, we have been in close contact with AMWC participants,
speakers and exhibitors from around the world and paid close attention to world and local
health authority reports.

We have observed the development and rapid spread of the novel coronavirus COVID-19,
including in areas close to the AMWC event, such as in Northern Italy where control
conditions and travel restrictions are in place.

After much discussion and consultation on this topic, and to ensure both a productive and
serene environment at the event, we have taken the decision to postpone the AMWC event
in April 2020 and reschedule the event for the 5%, 6!" and 7t" of November 2020 at the same
venue and location (Grimaldi Forum, Monaco).

We are very thankful to all our partners for their support and collaboration in making this
postponement possible.

Thank you in advance for your patience and understanding.

Yours sincerely,
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Christophe Luino
Managing Director

Aesthetic Medicine Global
Informa Markets | Euromedicom
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